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The new year is fast approaching which makes it
the perfect time of year to both reflect and look
forward. With that in mind, we encourage
everyone to take some time and look at your
employment policies and employment agree-
ments to make sure they still suit your needs
and remain in compliance with the law.

There have been several events this year which
have provided reason for reflection on work-
place policies. Most notably, there were amend-
ments to the Occupational Health and Safety Act
which require employers to prepare a workplace
violence and harassment policy. This is a
mandatory requirement for almost every
employer. The failure to prepare a violence and
harassment policy can have significant conse-
quences which are easily avoided. While many
companies are late in preparing this policy, it is
not too late.

With respect to employment agreements, now is
a good time to look at your employment agree-
ments to make sure that their terms and condi-
tions adequately address the needs of the com-
pany and its employees. For example:
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(a) You may want to add “termination clauses”
to your employment agreements. If you
already use termination clauses, you should
make sure that they still comply with the
terms of the Employment Standards Act 2000
or such similar legislation in the jurisdiction
which governs your employment relations.
If termination clauses do not comply with
the applicable employment legislation in
your jurisdiction(s), they may not be
enforceable. If the clauses are unenforce-
able, early recognition will allow you take
appropriate measures to bring them into
compliance with the law. This is not a cost-
ly or time consuming procedure, and it cer-
tainly makes sense given the potential risks
of not having enforceable termination
clauses.

(b) This may be an appropriate time to
introduce restrictive covenants, such as
non-competition or non-solicitation
clauses or Intellectual Property and/or
Confidentiality clauses or agreements. If
you already use some or all of these types
of agreements or clauses, you should take
time to determine if those agreements or
clauses are enforceable. There have been a
number of cases over the last couple of
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“...now is a good time to look at your employment agreements to
make sure that their terms and conditions adequately address the
needs of the company”



years that have impacted on the enforce-
ability of these types of clauses, specifically
non-competition and non-solicitation
restrictions, and you want to be sure that
clauses or agreements drafted some time
ago comply with the current state of the
law.

It is important to remember that if an employer
is changing the terms of an existing employment
agreement, it must provide fresh consideration
for those changes. In many instances, the con-
sideration can be reflected in the annual wage
increase and thereby limit the cost to employers.
This is why it makes sense to assess changes to
the terms of employment before the coming
year.

Have a safe and happy holiday season and best
wishes in 2011.
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